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Peab builds a new Fire station in Tromsö  

Peab s Norwegian subsidiary Björn Bygg has been commissioned to build at 
new Fire station in Tromsö in northern Norway. The customer is Tromsö 
community and the contract amounts to NOK 97 million.  

Projecting has begun, the start will take place in March 2009 and the Fire 
station is expected to be in use during the autumn 2010.   

For additional information, please contact: 
Arild Östgård, MD Björn Bygg +47 7766 1033 
Gösta Sjöström, CIO, Peab +46 733 371010   

This information is such that Peab AB is obliged to publish in accordance 
with Swedish law regarding the securities market and/or the Financial 
Instruments Trading Act or has itself chosen to publish. The information was 
submitted for publication at 11:00 a.m. on 17 October 2008.  
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